Wisconsin EIectriC rouex comeunr

231 W. MICHIGAN, P.0. BOX 2046, MILWAUKEE, Wi 53201
June 7, 1984

Mr. James G. Keppler

Regional Administrator

U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Region III

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Attn: W. L. Axelson, Chief
Materials and Safeguards Branch

Gentlemen:

SECURITY PLAN
POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT
DOCKETS 50-266 AND 50-301

This letter and its attachments are in reference to
changes to the Point Beach Nuclear Plant Modified Amrended
Security Plan (PBNPMASP). These changes do not decrease the
level of security as prescribed in 10 CFR 73.55 and are sub-
mitted in accordance with 50.54 (p) .

Future correspondence pertaining to security matters
at Point Beach Nuclear Plant should be addressed to Mr. Thomas J.
Cassidy, Senior Vice President, at the above address.

The subject matter of the enclosure to this letter is
considered exempt from disclosure in accordance with the pro-
visions of 10 CFR 2, 50, 70 and 73. We request that these en-
closures be treated as SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION and that any reply
you make that pertains to the subject matter of the enclosures
be withheld from public disclosure.

Very truly yours,
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Thomas J. Cassidy Senior Vice President *
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